Established 1850

January 11 2018

PLAINFIELD TOWNSHIP

Juliuul	1, 2010
Dear Resident:	
The Plainfield Township Assessor's Office is continuing its effort to ensure the General Homestead Exemption is properly applied to qualifying properties.	
Please check <u>ALL</u> boxes below that accurately describe this property.	
	This is my PRIMARY residence
	I was the owner as of January 1, 2017
	I am <u>NOT</u> receiving the Homestead exemption on any other property
	This property was NOT used as a rental as of January 1, 2017
	I am renting this property
	As a renter, my lease specifically states I am responsible for the property taxes. (Please provide a copy)
	Name:
	Address:
	Signature:
Please complete and return to the Assessor's Office as soon as possible.	
Mail:	Plainfield Township Assessor's Office 22525 W. Lockport Street Plainfield, IL 60544
Fax:	815.436.5117
Email	: dschuerman@plainfieldassessor.com
If you have additional questions or concerns, please feel free to call or email the Assessor's Office.	

Supervisor
Tony Fremarek
815.436.8308

Assessor Erin C. Kljaich, CIAO-M

815.436.5110

Highway Commissioner Kenneth R. Marland 815.436.6090

Clerk

Chuck Willard

Trustees
Ernie Knight
Debbie Kraulidis
Matthew C. Starr
Eric Nelson

Tax Collector
Brandon Bernicky

Sincerely,

Erin Kljaich, CIAO-M, Assessor

ekljaich@plainfieldassessor.com

Phone: 815.436.5110

22525 West Lockport St. • Plainfield, Illinois 60544 • Phone: 815.436.8308 • Fax: 815.436.5117 www.plainfield-township.com • www.plainfieldassessor.com